
 
MSN Choir Festival 2025 

 
Students and Host Families,  
 
The host family has been very gracious in opening their home to you while you are attending the 
2025 Mennonite School Network (MSN) Choir Festival. In addition to lodging Friday and 
Saturday nights, they will provide transportation and breakfast on Saturday and Sunday. 
 
In order to express your appreciation, students, we would encourage you to seek opportunities 
throughout the weekend to thank them for their hospitality. This can be done in part simply by 
being polite and gracious with your host(s). Several guidelines that will help ensure a pleasant 
experience are:  

1. Conduct yourself with integrity, respect, and courtesy at all times  
2. Do not request to use the host family vehicle for personal use  
3. Do not invite other students to your host family's home, or ask to visit another  
host family  
4. Plan to attend church and lunch with your host family  

 
Host family information will be shared in the event that parents need to contact host families 
directly. 
 
Best wishes to you as you participate in the choir festival this year. We trust that you will have a 
pleasant and rich experience. If you have questions, or in case of emergency, please contact 
your school’s choir director. 


